
Pat Falon 

3313 W. 64th ave. 

Anchorage, AK. 99502 

 

HB 384 

 

Representative Kurt Olson; 

 

For the will of the public, I am asking you to not support this house bill.  Let the people of Alaska vote on 

the minimum wage initiative, the support has been there with all the signatures that it took to get it on 

the ballot.  Please don’t allow this issue to be gutted like the last initiative was back in 2002.  As a 

minimum wage initiative signer, let the people of Alaska decide on this, and not the legislature. 

Thank you for your concern on this issue. 

Sincerely, 

Pat Falon  

 

 

 


